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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Please see our selection of events and activities for Autumn Term 2, as well as Christmas festivities!  
 

Autumn Term 2 – Dates for your diary! 
 

Friday 22nd November  PTFA Crazy Hair Day  
*Donations of bottles or chocolate please* 

Year 5 & 6 Loudmouth Production  
*In school event*  

Wednesday 27th November Preschool Stay & Play – from 2pm 
*3&4 year olds and their families are invited to attend our event*  

Friday 29th November  Be Bright Be Seen  
*Children are invited to wear bright items/accessories to show how to be safe during 

the winter* 

Reception visit to the Post Office  

Wednesday 4th December & 
Thursday 5th December  

Forest School Wreath Making  
*£5 per wreath, join us in forest school to get into the festive spirit!*  

Friday 6th December Whole school Pantomime  
*Beauty & the Beast*  

Monday 9th December  Hero’s Journal Celebration Event  
*1:45pm or 2:30pm event slots available*  

Tuesday 10th December Whole school Glow in the Dark Dodgeball 

Year 6 Parent Meeting - SATs 

Wednesday 11th December  Christmas Church Service  
Rec & KS1 1:15pm start  

KS2 2:00pm start 

Friday 13th December  PTFA Christmas Fayre 3:30pm start  

Tuesday 17th December  Reception Nativity 2:30p start  

Wednesday 18th December  Christmas Dinner Day  
*Children are invited to wear Christmas jumpers & Christmas accessories*  

Friday 19th December  Last day of Autumn Term  
PTFA ‘Step into Christmas’ Christmas Parties for all classes  

 
 

*Reminder* In line with our new trips & experiences offer, all events listed which are not PTFA fundraising require no 
individual payments and fit within the one annual payment via ParentPay.  
 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
Mrs Johnson 
Headteacher 


